
Dear Roy:
 
I just wanted to send to you a quick note to tell you how pleased we are with the “small” 3500
square foot addition you finished a few months ago.   Everyone who has seen it cannot believe
that it was not part of the original house and absolutely loves all the finishes.  The wood work in
the Game Room is especially impressive.
 
The subs were all courteous and professional, our Project Manager Mike was easy to work with
and open minded in his approach to any and all questions that arose during the 8 months of the
project.  The addition was finished timely and with minimum stress and disruption.  Your office
made sure the paperwork was timely and compete, and, as a result, I did not encounter any
unexpected charges.
 
Lastly, and very important, I found you to be responsive and honest throughout the entire process
and would highly recommend you to anyone I know who might have need for a top notch
contractor.
 
Good luck and best wishes.
 
Sincerely,
Paige
Paige Glickman


